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DATE 2nd February 2024 Weekly Newsletter Issue 59 

 
‘And now we have these three: faith and hope and love, but the greatest 

of these is love.’ 
1 Corinthians 13:13 

 
Faith          Hope          Love 

 
Parents Evening Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th February 3.30-6.00pm  
Please remember to book your time slot for parents evening via Arbor.  If your child is 
on the SEND register you can also book an appointment with Mrs Ng-Bell for the same 
day.  
 
Booster Clubs 
If your child has been selected by their teacher to receive extra reading tuition each week. The 
sessions will be ran in school and will focus on specific skills with pupils organised into small groups. It is 
important pupils attend every session to benefit from the support. 
 
School Meals 
Please remember to book your childs meal on Arbor this must be done 48 hours beforehand, this must 
be booked even if your child is free school/Universal meals.  

Free School Meals 
If you have a child that is in receipt of free school meals and they have a sibling that attends the 
school you must apply for each child separately. Please follow the link below. 
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/grants-and-allowances/free-school-meals/ 

Food Bank 

The food bank runs on a Monday at school from 8.45am - 09.30am. Please remember, to be able to 
have a food parcel you will need to have had a referral. To do this please email 
admin@belgrave.risemat.co.uk to make an appointment to see Sarah Varia. Please do not come to 
the school office; Sarah is your first point of contact.  We can also offer hygiene packages, fuel 
support and debt advice. If you feel that you need any confidential support for any of these please 
ask to speak to Sarah Varia. 

Community Cupboard 

The Community Cupboard is open again on a Monday afternoon 1:30-3 in the 
Function Room at the Tom Hoskins pub. 

We have a mixture of fruit and veg, baked goods and some end of “best before” 
products. Some food needs to be eaten straight away whereas other food can 
be frozen. All are welcome to save food going to landfill. For more details, please 
contact Anne Scott (annescott@htl.church) 

 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/grants-and-allowances/free-school-meals/
mailto:annescott@htl.church
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Learning we’ve been buzzing about this week! 

Nursery 
In Nursery this week we are EXPLORES, we have made compass watches, binoculars', white 
chocolate icebergs and also we built a boat to sail to the North pole. 
 

 
 
 
   
Reception 
This week in reception we have been exploring different environments, talking about their 
similarities and differences. We have also been talking about the different animals that live 
there and why they would not like different places around the world. 
 

 
  
Year 1 News 
This week in year 1 we have been looking at everyday materials, and have had lots of fun with 
magnets. We cannot wait to find out this afternoon which materials float! 
 
 
 
Year 2 News 
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Year 3 News 
Year 3 have worked hard on their length and perimeter work this week! 
 

 
 
 
Year 4 News 
This week in Year 4 we have completed our unit in History, writing about how we know much 
more about ancient Egypt than ancient Britain before 30AD. We have also started our 
Geography unit on Coasts! 
 

  
 
 
 
Year 5 News 
This week in year 5 we have been making Benin Bronze inspired masks of imaginary gods. 
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Year 6 News 
In year 6 we have begun writing and planning newspapers detailing the shocking theft of glue 
sticks! 

  
 
 
 
 
Term Dates  
 
Spring Term 
Mid Term Break Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February 2024 
School Closes Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
Summer Term 
School Opens Monday 8th  April 2024 
May Day Monday 6th May 2024 
Mid Term Break Monday 27th  May - Friday 31st  May 2024 
School Closes Thursday 11th  July 2024 
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School Attendance 
The table shows attendance for week ending 2nd February 2024 
Class Attendance (%) 
Reception 84.21% 
1 89.66% 
2 93.1% 
3 94.23% 
4 91.75% 
5 88.89% 
6 96.72% 
Total 92.46% 
 
Congratulations go to Year 6  for the highest attendance of 96.72 % 
 
 
Twitter 
For lots of information about what is happening, please follow us on twitter @BSTP_Risemat 

Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 6th February – Parents evenig 3.30 - 6.00pm 
Wednesday 7th February - Parents Evening 3.30 -6.00pm 
Monday 29th April - Rise Voices for Year 4 
 
 
Community 

 
 
Opportunities to Volunteer  
 
Many parents have come to us and asked about volunteering opportunities at Belgrave. We 
would love to have parent volunteers on file. If you are interested, please contact the office so we 
can get the processes started.  
 


